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Leon Tood

Executive Director

Milwaukee Fire & Police Commission

200 E. Wells Street

Room # 705

Milwaukee, WI 53224

Dear Director Todd:

On behalf of the Milwaukee Brotherhood of Firefighters we are honored to recommend acting Fire Chief
Arron Lipski for the position of Fire Chief of the Milwaukee Fire Department.

We have the pleasure of working with Acting Chief Lipski over the past 7 months. He has proven to be
dedicated, relentless and forthright while  attempting to make the Milwaukee Fire Department more
reflective of the city it serves, while maintaining the outstanding service and professionalism of the Fire
Department.  He has hit the ground running, while we all know of the number of issues that are affecting
the Milwaukee Fire Department, and the city as a whole. Arron has risen to the challenge .  We have
found Chief Lipski not just to be lip service; he has rolled up his sleeves and has gotten in the trenches
with us to complete the mission.  Chief Lipski’s open minded approach and willingness to learn has made
it easy to work with and for him.

In the 24 years or so Aaron Lipski has served the Milwaukee Fire Department    he has carried himself
with professionalism and a desire to make the people around him better. He has been a mentor, role
model and leader.

Without hesitation the Milwaukee brotherhood of firefighters recommended Arron Lipski to be appointed
the next Fire Chief of the Milwaukee Fire Department.

Sincerely,

Sharon P. Purifoy

President –MBFF

PO Box 76085

Milwaukee, WI 53216

414-313-5639
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